Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Gail Auclair [GAuclair@littlerivers.org]

Sent: Monday, May 04, 2009 9:17 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: 145 - Draft Childhood Agricultural Injury Prevention Initiative: Progress and Proposed

Future Activities

Dear Sir or Madam:

This email is to indicate my support for funding the NIOSH Childhood Agricultural Injury Prevention Initiative. As a health care professional in a rural state, I am aware of the serious injuries that can and do occur on farms. Preventing injuries protects our farming neighbors, has a direct impact on our economy, and is simply the right thing to do. Also, by teaching farm safety to children who grow up on farms, the whole culture of safety in our community is enhanced as these children transfer this knowledge to other areas of their lives as they grow up.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Gail Auclair, MS-HCA, BSN, RN CEO Little Rivers Health Care, Inc. PO Box 338 Bradford, Vermont 05033 (802) 222-4637 ext. 104